
HB3177 is a common sense, safe, and necessary bill to restore the much 
needed, greatly appreciated, and often used hospitality industry in this 
state.  As written it provides for the safety of those who work in it as well 
as those who use it for the health and well being of themselves and their 
families.  Please pass HB3177, the sooner the better!

Thank you.
Bruce G. Ley
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